
Submitter: Gretchen  Miller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Please support HB 3075 for a smooth implementation of the ballot measure. The 

measure was approved by a vote of Oregonians. The court has upheld it. There is no 

excuse for not proceeding with implementation. The measure is critically important.  

Thank you for your time and attention.  


